
 

 

Friday 10th February 2017 

 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

Re: Year 10 trip to Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre and the Golden Hinde in Bankside  

        for Wed 29th March 2017 

 

I am pleased to be able to inform you of our forthcoming Year 10 trip to Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre 

and the Golden Hinde in Bankside, Central London, planned for Wednesday 29th March 2017. This 

will be an exciting opportunity for our Year 10 students to experience the kind of theatre where 

Shakespeare’s plays were performed, as well as learning about Shakespeare’s life and times and the 

typical clothes and transport of the period. 

The trip will be supervised by myself and another two members of staff including a female staff 

member. Details of the itinerary can be seen below: 

8.20am: Depart NLGS travelling on foot and by Tube 

10.30am: Arrive at The Globe 

10.45: Self-guided time to explore the Exhibition  

11.30: Dressing demonstration 

12.00: Globe Theatre Tour 

12.45pm: Walk to the Golden Hinde 

1.00pm: Lunch at Golden Hinde 

1.30pm: Golden Hinde Tour 

2.30pm: finish and return to NLGS 

4.00pm: Collect from school 

 

I very much hope your child will decide to join this whole year trip, and would be grateful if you 

could return the below permission slip along with £18 payment at the very latest by 24th Feb. 

Yours faithfully, 

Dr S Francis 

Teacher of English 

North London Grammar School  

 

       Permission slip for Year 10 trip to Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre Wed 29th March 2017 

 

I give permission for my child: ________________________________________________________  

 

To attend this Year 10 trip. I have enclosed £18 for the cost of the trip and will ensure that my child 

will have the correct tube fare. 

 

Any medical conditions to declare: ____________________________________________________

    
Signed:  ________________________ Name of parent/carer _______________________________ 

 

Deadline 24th February 2017.  Please return this permission slip to Dr S Francis. Thank you. 


